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Fire
NATIONAL BOOK AWARD FINALIST * NAMED ONE OF THE TEN BEST BOOKS BY THE
NEW YORK TIMES BOOK REVIEW * New York magazine’s #1 Book of the Year *
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Best Book of 2013 by: The Wall Street Journal; Vogue; O, The Oprah
Magazine; Los Angeles Times; The San Francisco Chronicle; The New
Yorker; Time; Flavorwire; Salon; Slate; The Daily Beast
“Superb…Scintillatingly alive…A pure explosion of now.”—The New Yorker
Reno, so-called because of the place of her birth, comes to New York
intent on turning her fascination with motorcycles and speed into art.
Her arrival coincides with an explosion of activity—artists colonize a
deserted and industrial SoHo, stage actions in the East Village, blur
the line between life and art. Reno is submitted to a sentimental
education of sorts—by dreamers, poseurs, and raconteurs in New York
and by radicals in Italy, where she goes with her lover to meet his
estranged and formidable family. Ardent, vulnerable, and bold, Reno is
a fiercely memorable observer, superbly realized by Rachel Kushner.

On Trails
From a Pulitzer Prize–winning reporter from the smallest newspaper
ever to win the prize in the investigative reporting category, an
urgent, riveting, and heartbreaking investigation into the corporate
greed that pumped millions of pain pills into small Appalachian towns,
decimating communities. Death in Mud Lick is the story of a pharmacy
in Kermit, West Virginia, that distributed 12 million opioid pain
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pills in three years to a town with a population of 382 people—and of
one woman, desperate for justice, after losing her brother to
overdose. Debbie Preece’s fight for accountability for her brother’s
death took her well beyond the Sav-Rite Pharmacy in coal country,
ultimately leading to three of the biggest drug wholesalers in the
country. She was joined by a crusading lawyer and by local journalist,
Eric Eyre, who uncovered a massive opioid pill-dumping scandal that
shook the foundation of America’s largest drug companies—and won him a
Pulitzer Prize. Part Erin Brockovich, part Spotlight, Death in Mud
Lick details the clandestine meetings with whistleblowers; a court
fight to unseal filings that the drug distributors tried to keep
hidden, a push to secure the DEA pill-shipment data, and the fallout
after Eyre’s local paper, the Gazette-Mail, the smallest newspaper
ever to win a Pulitzer Prize for investigative reporting, broke the
story. Eyre follows the opioid shipments into individual counties,
pharmacies, and homes in West Virginia and explains how thousands of
Appalachians got hooked on prescription drugs—resulting in the highest
overdose rates in the country. But despite the tragedy, there is also
hope as citizens banded together to create positive change—and won. A
work of deep reporting and personal conviction, Eric Eyre’s intimate
portrayal of a national public health crisis illuminates the shocking
pattern of corporate greed and its repercussions for the citizens of
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West Virginia—and the nation—to this day.

Thru
Having escaped to the Unknown Regions, Lina and the others seek help
from the village people of Sparks.

SEAL Survival Guide
Relates the story of a U.S. airman who survived when his bomber
crashed into the sea during World War II, spent forty-seven days
adrift in the ocean before being rescued by the Japanese Navy, and was
held as a prisoner until the end of the war.

The People of Sparks
From renowned Newbery-winning author Jerry Spinelli comes a powerful
story about how not fitting in just might lead to an incredible life.
This classic book is perfect for fans of Gordon Korman and Carl
Hiaasen. Just like other kids, Zinkoff rides his bike, hopes for snow
days, and wants to be like his dad when he grows up. But Zinkoff also
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raises his hand with all the wrong answers, trips over his own feet,
and falls down with laughter over a word like "Jabip." Other kids have
their own word to describe him, but Zinkoff is too busy to hear it. He
doesn't know he's not like everyone else. And one winter night,
Zinkoff's differences show that any name can someday become "hero."
With some of his finest writing to date and great wit and humor, Jerry
Spinelli creates a story about a boy's individuality surpassing the
need to fit in and the genuine importance of failure. As readers
follow Zinkoff from first through sixth grade, it becomes impossible
not to identify with and root for him through failures and triumphs.
The perfect classroom read.

Divergent (Divergent Trilogy, Book 1)
Emma Gatewood was the first woman to hike the entire Appalachian Trail
alone, as well as the first person—man or woman—to walk it twice and
three times and she did it all after the age of 65. This is the first
and only biography of Grandma Gatewood, as the reporters called her,
who became a hiking celebrity in the 1950s and '60s. She appeared on
TV with Groucho Marx and Art Linkletter, and on the pages of Sports
Illustrated. The public attention she brought to the little-known
footpath was unprecedented. Her vocal criticism of the lousy,
Page 5/31

Bookmark File PDF Mud Rocks Blazes Letting Go On The Appalachian Trail
difficult stretches led to bolstered maintenance, and very likely
saved the trail from extinction. Author Ben Montgomery was given
unprecedented access to Gatewood's own diaries, trail journals, and
correspondence. He also unearthed historic newspaper and magazine
articles and interviewed surviving family members and hikers Gatewood
met along the trail. The inspiring story of Emma Gatewood illustrates
the full power of human spirit and determination.

The Curve Of Time
"The campfire for ages has been the place of council and friendship
and story-telling. The mystic glow of the fire quickens the mind,
warms the heart, awakens memories of happy, glowing tales that fairly
leap to the lips." Contains stories from Jack London, Ellis Parker
Butler and others. Originally published in 1921.

The Flamethrowers
"I hold this book to be the most important expression which the
present age has found; it is a book to which we are all indebted, and
from which none of us can escape." T.S. Eliot Ulysses depicts a day in
Page 6/31

Bookmark File PDF Mud Rocks Blazes Letting Go On The Appalachian Trail
Leopold Bloom’s life, broken into episodes analogous to Homer’s
Odyssey and related in rich, varied styles. Joyce’s novel is
celebrated for its depth of learning, earthy humor, literary allusions
and piercing insight into the human heart. First published in Paris in
1922 Ulysses was not published in the United States until 1934.
Immediately recognized as an extraordinary work that both echoed the
history of English literature and took it in new, unheralded
directions, Joyce’s book was controversial. Its widespread release was
initially slowed by censors nitpicking a few passages. The novel is
challenging, in that it is an uncommon reader who will perceive all
that Joyce has put into his pages upon first reading, but it is
uniquely rewarding for anyone willing to follow where the author
leads. Far more than a learned exercise in literary skill, Ulysses
displays a sense of humor that ranges from delicate to roguish as well
as sequences of striking beauty and emotion. Chief among the latter
must be the novel’s climactic stream of consciousness step into the
mind of the protagonist’s wife, Molly Bloom, whose open-hearted
acceptance of life and love is among the most memorable and moving
passages in English literature. With an eye-catching new cover, and
professionally typeset manuscript, this edition of Ulysses is both
modern and readable.
Page 7/31

Bookmark File PDF Mud Rocks Blazes Letting Go On The Appalachian Trail
The Boyscouts' Book of Campfire Stories
Following her bestselling memoir, Thirst, here is the next step in
Heather "Anish" Anderson's adventurous life journey--one of deep
emotion and self-discovery

Mud, Rocks, Blazes
Trapped. For eleven-year-old Gopal and his family, life in their rural
Indian village is over: We stay, we starve, his baba has warned. They
flee to the big city of Mumbai in hopes of finding work and a brighter
future. Gopal is eager to help support his struggling family, so when
a stranger approaches him with the promise of a factory job, he jumps
at the offer. ?But there is no factory, just a stuffy sweatshop where
he and five other boys are forced to work for no money and little
food. The boys are forbidden to talk or even to call one another by
their real names. Locked away in a rundown building, Gopal despairs of
ever seeing his family again. But late one night, when Gopal decides
to share kahanis, or stories, he realizes that storytelling might be
the boys' key to survival. If he can make them feel more like brothers
than enemies, their lives will be more bearable in the shop—and they
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might even find a way to escape.

That Summer
The Devil's Dictionary (or The Cynic's Wordbook: Unabridged
with all the Definitions)
New York Times Bestseller • Winner of the National Outdoor Book Award
• Winner of the Saroyan International Prize for Writing • Winner of
the Pacific Northwest Book Award • “The best outdoors book of the
year.” —Sierra Club From a talent who’s been compared to Annie
Dillard, Edward Abbey, David Quammen, and Jared Diamond, On Trails is
a wondrous exploration of how trails help us understand the world—from
invisible ant trails to hiking paths that span continents, from
interstate highways to the Internet. While thru-hiking the Appalachian
Trail, Robert Moor began to wonder about the paths that lie beneath
our feet: How do they form? Why do some improve over time while others
fade? What makes us follow or strike off on our own? Over the course
of seven years, Moor traveled the globe, exploring trails of all
kinds, from the miniscule to the massive. He learned the tricks of
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master trail-builders, hunted down long-lost Cherokee trails, and
traced the origins of our road networks and the Internet. In each
chapter, Moor interweaves his adventures with findings from science,
history, philosophy, and nature writing. Throughout, Moor reveals how
this single topic—the oft-overlooked trail—sheds new light on a wealth
of age-old questions: How does order emerge out of chaos? How did
animals first crawl forth from the seas and spread across continents?
How has humanity’s relationship with nature and technology shaped
world around us? And, ultimately, how does each of us pick a path
through life? Moor has the essayist’s gift for making new connections,
the adventurer’s love for paths untaken, and the philosopher’s knack
for asking big questions. With a breathtaking arc that spans from the
dawn of animal life to the digital era, On Trails is a book that makes
us see our world, our history, our species, and our ways of life anew.

Walk Two Moons
FOREWORD BY LEGENDARY DUKE BASKETBALL COACH MIKE KRZYZEWSKI On the
Edge is an engaging leadership manual that provides concrete insights
garnered from various extreme environments ranging from Mt Everest to
the South Pole. By reflecting on the lessons learned from her various
expeditions, author Alison Levine makes the case that the leadership
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principles that apply in extreme adventure sport also apply in today's
extreme business environments. Both settings require you to be able to
make crucial decisions on the spot when the conditions around you are
far from perfect. Your survival -and the survival of your team-depend
on it. Featuring a Foreword from legendary Duke University basketball
coach Mike Krzyzewski who knows all about leadership, On the Edge
provides a framework to help people scale whatever big peaks they
aspire to climb-be they literal or figurative-by offering practical,
humorous, and often unorthodox advice about how to grow as a leader.

Lost Crops of Africa
An ambitious and mesmerizing novel from the bestselling author of
Rules of Magic. The Dovekeepers is “striking….Hoffman grounds her
expansive, intricately woven, and deepest new novel in biblical
history, with a devotion and seriousness of purpose” (Entertainment
Weekly). Nearly two thousand years ago, nine hundred Jews held out for
months against armies of Romans on Masada, a mountain in the Judean
desert. According to the ancient historian Josephus, two women and
five children survived. Based on this tragic and iconic event,
Hoffman’s novel is a spellbinding tale of four extraordinarily bold,
resourceful, and sensuous women, each of whom has come to Masada by a
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different path. Yael’s mother died in childbirth, and her father, an
expert assassin, never forgave her for that death. Revka, a village
baker’s wife, watched the murder of her daughter by Roman soldiers;
she brings to Masada her young grandsons, rendered mute by what they
have witnessed. Aziza is a warrior’s daughter, raised as a boy, a
fearless rider and expert marksman who finds passion with a fellow
soldier. Shirah, born in Alexandria, is wise in the ways of ancient
magic and medicine, a woman with uncanny insight and power. The lives
of these four complex and fiercely independent women intersect in the
desperate days of the siege. All are dovekeepers, and all are also
keeping secrets—about who they are, where they come from, who fathered
them, and whom they love.

The Unlikely Thru-Hiker
Brady loves life on the Chesapeake Bay with his friends J.T. and
Digger. But developers and rich families are moving into the area, and
while Brady befriends some of them, like the DiAngelos, his parents
and friends are bitter about the changes. Tragedy strikes when the
DiAngelos’ kayak overturns in the bay, and Brady wonders if it was
more than an accident. Soon, Brady discovers the terrible truth behind
the kayak’s sinking, and it will change the lives of those he loves
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forever. Priscilla Cummings deftly weaves a suspenseful tale of three
teenagers caught in a wicked web of deception.

Ulysses
“Time did not exist; or if it did it did not mater. Our world then was
both wide and narrow—wide in the immensity of the sea and mountain;
narrow in that the boat was very small, and we lived and camped,
explored and swam in a little realm of our own making” This is the
fascinating true adventure story of a woman who packed her five
children onto a twenty-five-foot boat and explored the coastal waters
of British Columbia summer after summer in the 1920s and 1930s. Acting
single-handedly as skipper, navigator, engineer and of course, mother,
Muriel Wylie Blanchet saw her crew through exciting—and sometimes
perilous—encounters with fog; rough seas, cougars, bears and whales,
and did so with high spirits and courage. On these pages an
independent woman with a deep respect for the native cultures of a
region, and a refreshing wonderment about the natural world, comes to
life. In The Curve of Time, she has left us with a sensitive and
lyrically written account of their journeys and a timeless travel
memoir not to be missed.
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Australia Twice Traversed
In the midst of the Chicago fire of 1871, Nate is desperate to get
back to his great aunt's boarding house, but finds himself responsible
for the safety of Julie, who is also separated from her family.

The Sun Is a Compass
On the Edge
A collage of backpacking culture,Hiker Trash offers a glimpse of the
off-beat, diverse community that is drawn to thru-hiking the country's
oldest long-distance trail. It features a collection of original
illustrations by author and artist Sarah Kaizar, as well as color
photos by Nicholas Reichard and excerpts from the Appalachian Trail's
famed shelter log books that highlight hikers' thoughts, fears,
frustrations, and joys. Kaizar thru-hiked the AT in 2015, a six-month,
2,200mile journey through fourteen states during which she had plenty
of time to reflect and heal following the death of her father.
Intricate and arresting, her drawings are created in pen-and-ink with
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colorful acrylic washes; they capture the character of the trail and
its shelters as well as the hikers who find respite under the roofs
and in the log pages. Fellow AT thru-hiker and professional
photographer Nicholas Reichard's images provide another layer of
perspective and community.

Boys without Names
"A hugely inventive adventure." —Eoin Colfer, New York Times
bestselling author of the Artemis Fowl series In a world where animals
are slowly fading into extinction, twelve-year-old Kester Jaynes feels
as if he hardly exists either. He’s been locked away in a home for
troubled children and is unable to speak a word. Then one night, a
flock of talking pigeons and a bossy cockroach come to help him
escape, and he discovers that he can speak—to them. And the animals
need him. Only Kester, with the aid of a stubborn, curious girl named
Polly, can help them survive. The animals saved Kester. But can he
save them? "When ninety-nine pigeons smash through the windows of
Kester's prison and carry him North to the last of the animals…. it's
a moment as thrilling as when James flies off in the Giant Peach.
Highly recommended" —The Times (UK) “Combines a great fondness for
animals with an appreciation of the freakish…. The reserved narrative
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tone and tender yet peculiar view of animals give this piece its own
offbeat flavor.” —Kirkus Reviews “Alternately somber, thrilling, and
silly.” —Publishers Weekly

The Dovekeepers
This report is the second in a series of three evaluating
underexploited African plant resources that could help broaden and
secure Africa's food supply. The volume describes the characteristics
of 18 little-known indigenous African vegetables (including tubers and
legumes) that have potential as food- and cash-crops but are typically
overlooked by scientists and policymakers and in the world at large.
The book assesses the potential of each vegetable to help overcome
malnutrition, boost food security, foster rural development, and
create sustainable landcare in Africa. Each species is described in a
separate chapter, based on information gathered from and verified by a
pool of experts throughout the world. Volume I describes African
grains and Volume III African fruits.

Trail Construction and Maintenance Notebook
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The more things change. . . As far as Haven is concerned, there’s just
too much going on. Everything is changing, and she’s not sure where
she fits in. Then her sister’s old boyfriend shows up, sparking
memories of the summer when they were all happy and everything was
perfect. . . . But along the way, Haven realizes that sometimes change
is a good thing. “Unforgettable” —Publishers Weekly, starred review
Also by Sarah Dessen: Along for the Ride Dreamland Just Listen Keeping
the Moon Lock and Key The Moon and More Someone Like You This Lullaby
The Truth About Forever What Happened to Goodbye

Death in Mud Lick
A diverse group of hikers--by age, ethnicity, and background--set out
separately to hike the whole Appalachian Trail from Gerogia to Maine.
They all bonded, as thru-hikers tend to do. Some fell in love.
(Published by the Appalachian Trail Museum Society; distributed by the
Appalachian Trail Conservancy.)

Chamonix to Zermatt
A guidebook to the classic Chamonix to Zermatt trek from Mont Blanc to
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the Matterhorn. The 225km Walker's Haute Route through the French and
Swiss Alps crosses 11 passes, gains more than 14,000m in height and is
a strong contender for the title of Most Beautiful Walk in Europe. The
high-level route is described in 14 day stages, with optional
variants, and is suitable for walkers with a good level of fitness and
some previous alpine trekking experience. The final approach to
Zermatt adopts the dramatic Europaweg, a high-level traverse of the
east wall of the Mattertal, crossing the 500-metre suspension bridge
above Randa. An alternative valley route to Zermatt can be taken if
this does not appeal. Alongside clear route descriptions and mapping
for each stage of the trek, there is essential practical information
on travel to Chamonix and return from Zermatt, as well as advice on
accommodation in alpine villages and mountain refuges, trekking
safety, equipment, itinerary planning and preparation. Taking 2 weeks
to complete, this challenging but rewarding trek encompasses views of
the greatest collection of 4000 metre peaks in the Alps - Mont Blanc,
the Grand Combin, Dent Blanche, Weisshorn and the Matterhorn - and
visits some of the most spectacular valleys, including the Val
d'Hérens, Val d'Annivers and the Mattertal.

Psalms in 30 Days
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A dystopian thriller follows a boy and girl on the run from a town
where all thoughts can be heard – and the passage to manhood embodies
a horrible secret. Todd Hewitt is the only boy in a town of men. Ever
since the settlers were infected with the Noise germ, Todd can hear
everything the men think, and they hear everything he thinks. Todd is
just a month away from becoming a man, but in the midst of the
cacophony, he knows that the town is hiding something from him -something so awful Todd is forced to flee with only his dog, whose
simple, loyal voice he hears too. With hostile men from the town in
pursuit, the two stumble upon a strange and eerily silent creature: a
girl. Who is she? Why wasn't she killed by the germ like all the
females on New World? Propelled by Todd's gritty narration, readers
are in for a white-knuckle journey in which a boy on the cusp of
manhood must unlearn everything he knows in order to figure out who he
truly is.

Pouvoirs de L'horreur (English)
The explosive debut by No. 1 New York Times bestselling author
Veronica Roth. DIVERGENT – a major motion picture series.
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Death Mountain
Born with osteogenesis imperfecta, a genetic bone disorder, Heather
Anderson has had more than her share of challenges. Yet her spirit has
remained intact, and Heather has triumphed against the odds and lived
a full and enthusiastic life. A Little More Than Perfect is Heathers
inspiring true story of living with a disorder that touches every part
of her life. The disease makes her bones incredibly fragile, and the
slightest touch can sometimes cause a fracture. This led to numerous
trips to the hospital, casts, and surgeries. Yet from an early age,
Heather refused to let the disability stop her. She graduated high
school, attended University, learned how to drive, and even started
her own business. At the age of twenty-four, she moved into an
apartment of her own and found the independence she so craved. Through
the years, she continued to face her own unique challenges including
discrimination and job loss, but she refused to capitulate to despair.
Instead, she found the inner strength to overcome her setbacks and
live life on her terms. Though many have shown her pity, Heather
counters with the perfect rejoinder: My life is a testimony to the
human spirits ability to endure the worst challenges imaginable.
Honest and utterly captivating, A Little More Than Perfect will
embrace your heart.
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Awol on the Appalachian Trail
Two boys' lives are changed forever when a sinister travelling
carnival stops at their Illinois town.

The Knife of Never Letting Go
Beckman Haddonfield has always solved his problems by moving on. When
he’s given the job of restoring a family property, he finds in Sara
Hunt the one woman who makes him want to put down roots. As
housekeeper on a neglected estate, Sara has finally found a quiet
place to raise her daughter and heal from a tumultuous past. She has
good reasons for ignoring Beckman’s overtures, but wants to trust him
when he says that this time, he’s not going anywhere without her. But
will he still say that when Sara’s past catches up with her?

Unbroken
This carefully crafted ebook: "The Devil's Dictionary (or The Cynic's
Wordbook: Unabridged with all the Definitions)" is formatted for your
eReader with a functional and detailed table of contents. The book is
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a classic satire in the form of a dictionary on which Bierce worked
for decades. It was originally published in 1906 as The Cynic's Word
Book before being retitled in 1911. A number of the definitions are
accompanied by satiric verses, many of which are signed with comic
pseudonyms. It offers reinterpretations of terms in the English
language which lampoon cant and political double-talk as well as other
aspects of human foolishness and frailty. The definitions provide
satirical, witty and often politically pointed representations of the
words that is seeks to "define". The Devil's Dictionary has inspired
many imitations both in its day and more recently. Ambrose Gwinnett
Bierce (1842 – 1914?) was an American satirist, critic, poet, editor
and journalist. Bierce became a prolific author of short stories often
humorous and sometimes bitter or macabre. His dark, sardonic views and
vehemence as a critic earned him the nickname, "Bitter Bierce".

The Phototropic Woman
Richard Bachman was Stephen Kings other writing name for his nonsupernatural work before he finally hit it big with "Carrie." The
manuscript of "Blaze" sat in a university library until King rewrote
it decades later.
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Something Wicked This Way Comes
Think and act like a Navy SEAL and you can survive anything. You can
live scared—or be prepared. “We never thought it would happen to us.”
From random shootings to deadly wildfires to terrorist attacks, the
reality is that modern life is unpredictable and dangerous. Don’t live
in fear or rely on luck. Learn the SEAL mindset: Be prepared, feel
confident, step up, and know exactly how to survive any lifethreatening situation. Former Navy SEAL and preeminent American
survivalist Cade Courtley delivers step-by-step instructions anyone
can master in this illustrated, user-friendly guide. You’ll learn to
think like a SEAL and how to: improvise weapons from everyday items *
pack a go bag* escape mass-shootings * treat injuries at the scene*
subdue a hijacker * survive extreme climates * travel safely abroad*
defend against animal attacks * survive pandemic * and much more Don’t
be taken by surprise. Don’t be a target. Fight back, protect yourself,
and beat the odds with the essential manual no one in the twenty-first
century should be without. BE A SURVIVOR, NOT A STATISTIC!

Grandma Gatewood's Walk
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A 41-year-old engineer quits his job to hike the Appalachian Trail.
This is a true account of his hike from Georgia to Maine, bringing to
the reader the life of the towns and the people he meets along the
way.

A Little More Than Perfect
For fans of Cheryl Strayed, the gripping story of a biologist's humanpowered journey from the Pacific Northwest to the Arctic to rediscover
her love of birds, nature, and adventure. During graduate school, as
she conducted experiments on the peculiarly misshapen beaks of
chickadees, ornithologist Caroline Van Hemert began to feel stifled in
the isolated, sterile environment of the lab. Worried that she was
losing her passion for the scientific research she once loved, she was
compelled to experience wildness again, to be guided by the sounds of
birds and to follow the trails of animals. In March of 2012, she and
her husband set off on a 4,000-mile wilderness journey from the
Pacific rainforest to the Alaskan Arctic, traveling by rowboat, ski,
foot, raft, and canoe. Together, they survived harrowing dangers while
also experiencing incredible moments of joy and grace -- migrating
birds silhouetted against the moon, the steamy breath of caribou, and
the bond that comes from sharing such experiences. A unique blend of
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science, adventure, and personal narrative, The Sun is a Compass
explores the bounds of the physical body and the tenuousness of life
in the company of the creatures who make their homes in the wildest
places left in North America. Inspiring and beautifully written, this
love letter to nature is a lyrical testament to the resilience of the
human spirit. Winner of the 2019 Banff Mountain Book Competition:
Adventure Travel

Hiker Trash
From generation to generation, many Christians have adopted the habit
of praying every month through all 150 psalms—songs that form the
bedrock of both corporate worship and individual devotion. Through
thousands of years of memorization, recitation, and singing, the
people of God have found in this book a God-centered view of
reality—words that put into perspective all our emotions, conflicting
desires, times of suffering, and experiences of faith and doubt. In
Psalms in 30 Days, Trevin Wax has adapted a centuries-old approach to
reading the psalms by providing a "Morning," "Midday" and "Evening"
pattern—following the Scriptural precedent for praying three times a
day. This journey through the psalms, as translated in the Christian
Standard Bible® (CSB), also features other songs from the Bible, as
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well as written prayers from faithful Christians who have gone before
us. Here is a guide to praying all the psalms every month by—three
times a day—lifting your eyes above your circumstances and reminding
yourself that God is the blazing center of all things. Psalms in 30
Days features the highly readable, highly reliable text of the
Christian Standard Bible® (CSB). The CSB stays as literal as possible
to the Bible's original meaning without sacrificing clarity, making it
easier to engage with Scripture's life-transforming message and to
share it with others.

The Last Wild
Derick Lugo had never been hiking. He didn't even know if he liked
being outside all that much. He certainly couldn't imagine going more
than a day without manicuring his goatee. But with a job overseas cut
short and no immediate plans, this fixture of the greater New York
comedy circuit began to think about what he might do with months of
free time and no commitments. He had heard of the Appalachian Trail
and knew of its potential for danger and adventure, but he had never
seriously considered attempting to hike all 2,192 miles of it. Then
again, what could go wrong for a young black man from the city
trekking solo through the East Coast backwoods? The Unlikely ThruPage 26/31
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Hiker is the story of how an unknowing ambassador of one of the AT's
least common demographics, unfamiliar with both the outdoors and thruhiking culture, sets off with an extremely overweight pack and a
willfully can-do attitude to conquer the infamous trail. What follows
are eye-opening lessons on preparation, humility, race relations, and
nature's wild unpredictability. But this isn't a hard-nosed memoir of
discouragement or intolerance. What sets Lugo apart from the typical
walk in the woods is his refusal to let any challenge squash his inner
Pollyanna. Through it all, he perseveres with humor, tenacity, and an
unshakeable commitment to grooming--earning him the trail name "Mr.
Fabulous"--that sees him from Springer Mountain in Georgia to Katahdin
in Maine.

Loser
An afternoon hike in the Sierra Mountains turns into a struggle for
survival when two teenage girls become hopelessly lost in an
electrical storm and must rely on their own wits and strength to
endure. Almost a year ago, Erin’s mother Lannie suddenly left home
without any explanation. Now Lannie wants to see her, but Erin feels
miserable and unsure about seeing her mother again. After “losing” her
bus ticket on the way to visit her mother, Erin hitches a ride with
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Mae and her older brother, Levi. Along the way, she joins the two
siblings for a hike along the eastern slope of the Sierra Nevada
Mountains. When a deadly storm suddenly descends upon the mountain and
lightning strikes, everyone on the crowded trails scrambles for safety
and Erin and Mae become separated from the others. As the days pass,
the two stranded and lost girls must rely on their own determination
and skills, as well as each other, to survive. Author Sherry Shahan’s
dramatic story displays perceptive insights into the conflicted hearts
and minds of teenagers, as well as a thorough understanding of the
natural world and technical details of mountaineering. An afterword
includes details of Shahan’s own harrowing alpine adventure that
inspired the novel.

Blaze
Red Kayak
In her own singularly beautiful style, Newbery Medal winner Sharon
Creech intricately weaves together two tales, one funny, one
bittersweet, to create a heartwarming, compelling, and utterly moving
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story of love, loss, and the complexity of human emotion. Thirteenyear-old Salamanca Tree Hiddle, proud of her country roots and the
"Indian-ness in her blood," travels from Ohio to Idaho with her
eccentric grandparents. Along the way, she tells them of the story of
Phoebe Winterbottom, who received mysterious messages, who met a
"potential lunatic," and whose mother disappeared. As Sal entertains
her grandparents with Phoebe's outrageous story, her own story begins
to unfold—the story of a thirteen-year-old girl whose only wish is to
be reunited with her missing mother.

Beckman
Powers of Horror is an excellent introduction to an aspect of
contemporary French literature which has been allowed to become
somewhat neglected in the current emphasis on para-philosophical modes
of discourse."
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